
 

 

 
26th April, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 5 Coffee Morning 9:15 Friday 10th May 2024 
 
We are happy to invite you to a coffee morning on Friday 10th May in the hall at 
Priory Junior School. This is an opportunity to see and hear some of the work that 
we have been completing recently. 
 
We will begin at 9:15 and each class will take turns to present some of the activities 
and lessons they are proud of and have enjoyed. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Grieve 
 
Unit Lead 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

   


